Message to members of Mt. Pleasant Baptist Church
Each day is changing and due to the reduction of mass gatherings to 50 in the state of NC and President Trump’s recommendation to keep mass gatherings to 10 and under we are cancelling service for Sunday March 22nd. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]This is not only out respect for those making the recommendations it is also out of concern for the health, safety, and welfare of the people of MPBC. 
We want to stay connected and continue worshipping on Sunday mornings. How can we do that? Here is what we want to encourage you to do this Sunday: 
(1) The service will be available on our website by Sunday at www.mpbcworships.org. When you go to the website click on sermons and then select the sermon for March 22nd. 
(2) Also, if you do not have access to a computer and have Facebook find the service on the Mt. Pleasant Baptist Church Facebook page. 
(3) Set a time as a family or if you live alone to pray and have a devotional in your home on Sunday. Set a time to pray together. 
(4) Enjoy family time together. Make the most of this bad situation 
(5) Finally. Giving is an aspect of worship. If you would like to give your tithes and offerings this week mail them to the church at 2528 Stack Road Monroe NC 28112. 
Let’s be the positive voice for Christ in the world and be a source of encouragement during these days. 
Pastor Shad Hicks
